
From: Manning, Karen <kmanning@sccommerce.com>
To: Webb, BethBethWebb@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/4/2016 10:54:06 AM
Subject: RE: letter from NC company re frivolous lawsuit

Attachments: 040416_Pisarik Ltr_Marshall Air Systems.docx

Beth—
 
Sorry I was out last week taking my daughter to visit colleges in Virginia.
 
I do not have a form letter, but attached is a letter Holly could send in response (or she may want to write her own).
 
Let me know if you need anything else.
 
KM
 
Karen Blair Manning
Chief Legal Counsel
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Ste. 1600
Columbia, SC  29201
(803) 737-1603 (direct)
(803) 413-6803 (cell)
(803) 737-0894 (fax)
www.SCcommerce.com

 
 
From: Webb, Beth [mailto:BethWebb@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 12:29 PM
 
To: Manning, Karen
 
Subject: letter from NC company re frivolous lawsuit
 
Hi Karen,

Do you have a typical response for this sort of letter?
 
Thanks,
Beth
 
Beth Webb
Commerce Liaison and Special Projects
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Office: 803-734-6059
Cell: 803-609-8583
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